
 
James Patricola 

James Patricola has been a member of the University of Redlands Alumni Board since 2023 
and also serves the university as a Core Adjunct within the School of Business & Society. 
James received his MBA from the University of Redlands in 2007 and was inducted in the 
Whitehead Leadership Society the same year. He is a current federal Senior Logistics 
Officer and is retired from the U.S. Navy as a “khaki” Logistics Specialist. Within his current 
federal profession, James graduated from an executive leadership program and a senior 
leadership program. His greatest joy comes from serving others through knowledge 
transfer and mentorship. James enjoys reading, traveling, and spending quality time with 
his family.   


